Subject: Email - Communication - Lloyd Moker - Sutherland Business Improvement District - Proposed
Commercial Tax Increases - CK 1910-1
Attachments: letter to city council tax increases doc.doc

From: Lloyd Moker_>

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 2:51 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>

Cc: Jeffries, Zach (City Councillor) <Zach.Jeffries@Saskatoon.ca>; Kosmas
; Wasylenko

>: Morrison, Leo

Subject: Email - Communication - Lloyd Moker - Sutherland Business Improvement District - Proposed Commercial Tax
Increases - CK 1910-1

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.]

Good afternoon.
Please see the attached letter for City Council.

Thank you,
Lloyd Moker, Executive Director
Sutherland Business Improvement District (SBID)



